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With heavy hearts, we announce the passing of Choctaw County Supervisor 

Mark Warren Bruce. 

 

Funeral services will be held on Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. at Enon 

Cumberland Presbyterian Church located at  9000 MS-12, Ackerman, MS 39735. 
Visitation will be held on Wednesday, April 20, 2022, 5:00 p.m. till 8:00 p.m. at 

Coleman Funeral Home in Ackerman, MS. There will also be an hour's visitation 

on Thursday, April 21, 2022, prior to service time at 2:00 p.m. at the church. 
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